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Please do not reply to this email 
************************************** 
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The Township High School District 211 Board of Education met on Thursday, 
April 2, 2020, via online video-conference in order to protect public health and to 
be in compliance with directives to avoid public gatherings. The following is a 
recap of items that were acted upon at the meeting. 
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In accordance with ILCS 5/24-12, the Board of Education conducted a public 
hearing to receive input on the administration’s proposal for a reduction-in-force 
of teaching positions. After the public hearing, the following action on this 
agenda item was taken by the Board: 
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